
Dear Sir/Madam,

I, MohammedAli Gabhrani, Associate Clinical Psychologist with my qualifications of

M.A. Psychology and Professional Diploma in Clinical Psychology with consecutive GPA

of 9+ and recent GPA of 9.83 in my PDCP course from Amity University Mumbai am

writing this letter to you with reference to the post made by Raksha Rajan who is a dear

acquaintance from Bombay Psychiatric Society and had made the post for vacancies for

clinicians the Mulshi rehabilitation setup. 

I would like to celebrate and acknowledge the fact that Samarpan group of institutions

are the only internationally acclaimed rehabilitation facilities in India and I believe that

i would be a good fit for the vacant role of a clinician in your organization with my due

licensure, distinctive academic record and my vast traineeship exposure. I also believe

that I would be able to bring great value with my vigor, passion, due diligence and

expertise in Psychodiagnostic Assessments and Psychotherapeutic Interventions to

your upcoming facility.

I shall look forward establishing mutually beneficial and long lasting ties with your

esteemed organization

Sincerely,

MOHAMMEDALI GABHRANI
Asc. Clinical Psychologist
Pre-CRR no:P-2504032347-A70283224004

8879120753
mohammedaligabhrani@gmail.com
102, Darul Arafat, Mira Rd., Thane

401107

19th Sept. 2025
Director

441, Song of life Road, Urawade,
Mulshi, Maharashtra, 412115
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